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Environmental Review – Right-of-Way

I-30 from Ferguson Road to Bass Pro Drive
Dallas County

Public Meeting | April 27, 2023
CSJs: 0009-11-260, etc.

 Approximately 16 acres of new right of way are anticipated for the 
proposed project.

- Identified right of way needs may change pending final design.

 No displacements are anticipated at this time.

 All right of way acquisition would be completed in accordance 
with the Uniform Relocation Assistance and Real Property 
Acquisitions Policies Act of 1970, as amended. 


